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COVID-19 Update 

Friday 10th July, 2020 

Much has happened over the last week that has had a huge impact on 

so many families. The result is that what we can, and can’t do, is 

different depending on where we live. The challenge now is to see the 

opportunities that we might be able to create together as a result. 

We live outside the Metropolitan Area and Mitchell Shire 

For those of you outside the lockdown postcodes, we would love to see 

and hear how things go if you are able to get back to playgroup. 

Remember to check the DHHS website regarding restrictions. For those 

who haven’t seen it yet, please click here to download our Back to 

Playgroup Guide. This will assist you in making sure you have everything 

in place to meet the government requirements. 

We would love for you to share your experience with us as you get your 

playgroups back up and running. Upload your photos and video to our 

Playgroup at Home Facebook group here. Good luck and if you need any 

further assistance please let our team know by contacting us here. 

We’re in the lockdown suburbs 

To assist over the next six weeks, we are planning to run two live 

interactive playgroup sessions each week. Thanks to the internet this is 

not restricted by geography. We will let you know the details soon via 

https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus
https://www.playgroup.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Getting-back-to-playgroup-handbook_final.pdf
https://www.playgroup.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Getting-back-to-playgroup-handbook_final.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1604065486349424/
https://www.playgroup.org.au/about-us/contact-us/
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email and on our socials. There will be a booking form on our website. 

Our Playgroup Development Team, PlayConnect and MyTime 

facilitators will be your hosts. 

This is not what we had hoped and what we had planned. What is 

important is that we do everything we can to stay safe and keep our 

neighbours and community safe. You can find detailed information 

about the new restrictions at the DHHS website here. 

Looking forward to seeing and hearing how you go. 

Danny Schwarz  

Playgroup Victoria CEOD 

 

https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus

